Memo

To: Diarmuid Collins, Senior Administrative Officer (PCI Unit)
From:Des Johnson, Director of Planning
Date: 23 April 2015

Re: PCI 0001 North-South Electricity Interconnector — Missing Information Check

Please see attached report by Phil Green, Assistant Director of Planning dated 23"
April 2015. This is in response to my memorandum to Mr Green requesting him {o
examine the 'Missing Information’ to see that it is in line with the request for
information to be submitted by the Project Promoter by letter dated 16" December,
2014,




